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In Brief: 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘fortitude’ 

 

 

 The Suthers School is  

 proud to be supporting  

  @ITV.Com #BeKind 

 campaign. 

 

 

 Congratulations to 

Skylark who are in the 

lead with 401 House 

Points, very closely 

followed by 

Attenborough with 396 

points! 

 

 

 Do you follow us on 

Twitter? We are really 

pleased that we now 

have 201 followers! 
Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool 

 

 

  Remember to return any 

library books that  have 

been finished with. 
 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

Catapults Competition!  

Students have been enjoying making catapults in their DT lessons this 

week, culminating in the tutor group competitions on Friday. Well done 

to  Reece and Tom in 7VB and Aleksander in 7ES who were the winners! 

The final winner will be decided next week. 

We’ve been busy in our enrichment sessions this week, with athletics, 

art, Chinese and letter writing in full swing. The letter writing club is ex-

cited to be forming pen-pals with residents at Lancaster Grange care 

home in Fernwood. We were thrilled to receive their completed ques-

tionnaires and responded with our first letter to them. We are really 

pleased to be able to develop this relationship with them, and strength-

en our community links in Fernwood. 

Our library has been open at lunchtimes for a week now, and it has 

been brilliant to see so many students taking out and reading new 

books. The library managers have been doing a great job of supervising 

the library and making sure it is kept neat and tidy. 

Students have been busy uploading house points into e-praise this 

week, well done to Skylark who are currently in the lead. See below for 

the student leader board! 

Some examples of the catapults! Students using the library at lunch time 

Some of the students with their 

letters from Lancaster Grange care 

home. We are so excited to receive 

their next letter. 

Well done to 

the students 

with the most 

house points so 

far. 


